
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thanks for the opportunity to edit the article. I hope that we have made all the required changes.  

 

We have also added two further sets of images according to the one of the reviewer’s suggestion. These 

are on the Word document as requested. The arrows are moveable. I have also uploaded the images 

without arrows but would be happy to add them at your convenience.  

 

If you do not need the extra images please feel free not to use them. The original images are now Figure 

3.  

 

The Track Changes are still present as I was unable to create a clean copy. I have added notes to each 

one to confirm that we have done them. 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Yours, 

 

Jon Willatt 


